From: Miller, Tabatha

To: Lemos, June
Subject: FW: Feeding Ravens on the Fort Bragg Coast Trails and City Parks
Date: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 12:06:13 PM

Public comment on feeding wildlife on Coastal Trail. This is an agenda item for next Monday night.

Tabatha Miller
City Manager

City of Fort Bragg
(707) 961-2829

TMiller@FortBragg.com

From: marcy@mcn.org <marcy@mcn.org>

Sent: Friday, April 02, 2021 6:40 PM

To: Miller, Tabatha <TMiller@fortbragg.com>

Subject: Feeding Ravens on the Fort Bragg Coast Trails and City Parks

Tabatha Miller

City Manager

City of Fort Bragg
TMiller@Fort Bragg.com

Re: Feeding Ravens on the Fort Bragg Coast Trails and City Parks
Dear Ms. Miller,

| give my 100% support to the letter Tim Bray, President of the Mendocino Coast Audubon
Society, wrote you about feeding wildlife, specifically Ravens and ground squirrels, on our
city coastal trails and in our city parks.

On the Fort Bragg City Trails | have seen people feeding Ravens and ground squirrels.
These wild animals have become tame and have proliferated. Ravens raid the nests of
smaller and vulnerable birds, endangering their survival as a species. Ground Squirrels,
which are rodents, carry diseases that can be transmitted to humans.

Please relay this letter of support on the Mendocino Coast Audubon Society's position
about the feeding of wildlife on Fort Bragg Coast Trails and City Parks to the city's Public
Safety Committee and the City Council.

Thank you.

Sincerely, Marcy Snyder
marcy@mcn.org
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